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LONDON POLICE SERVICES BOARD POLICY 
LPSB Policy: 101 
Title: Board Administration 
Procedure: General 
Approved: November 16, 2000 
 
1. Policy: 
 

It is the policy of the London Police Services Board with respect to general 
administration of the Board that: 

 
a) The Board shall review policy issues relating to the Budget for the coming fiscal 

year by September 30th preceding the fiscal year.  The Board shall approve, and 
submit, the budget of the London Police Service and the London Police Services 
Board to the Corporation of the City of London by November of the year 
preceding the budget period. 

 
b) Legal Counsel to the Board shall provide legal services to the Board only when 

requested to do so by two or more Board Members.  Continuance of such 
retainer is contingent upon the retainer being confirmed at the next meeting of 
the Board.  

 
c) Board Members shall undergo any training that may be provided, or required, for 

them by the Solicitor General. 
 
2. Reference(s): Former By-Law 1998-1: General - 

Sections 23.1 - 23.5. 


